
FALL 2020 

ARCH’s President, Frank Muraca, joined Ziegler and 

fellow industry investors and leaders in a webinar to 

discuss recent acƟvity in the not‐for profit senior living 

sector.  At LeadingAge California, ARCH presented two 

educaƟon sessions on understanding criƟcal due‐

diligence items to circumvent costly development 

risks; the importance of integraƟon with markeƟng, 

finance, execuƟve leadership and physical plant for 

seƫng project prioriƟes; the complexity of project 

stakeholder communicaƟon; and Ɵps for responding to 

COVID. ARCH was pleased to parƟcipate in this year's 

LeadingAge Annual Conference, catching up with col‐

leagues virtually at our booth. 

ConstrucƟon conƟnues this Fall with increased safety protocols for ARCH clients. Featured projects include The Village 

at Rockville’s Independent Living expansion with Wellness Center, Eben Ezer Lutheran Care Center’s skilled nursing 

wing addiƟon, and Friendship Village of Schaumburg’s new parking lot and interior renovaƟons. 
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